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Friday 13th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Holdenby House - Year 5 

Year 5 had a fantastic day learning about Victorian life at Holdenby House. They worked hard in the 

kitchens, scullery, bed chambers and laundry room, as well as learning deportment and meeting 

Lady Annaly in the ballroom. They were a credit to the school and both members of staff at the 

House remarked on how well-behaved they were.  

 

Please click on the link below to see photos of their day: 

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=54&gcatid=100&albumid=170 

 

Broughton Football Team 

Broughton football team also had the opportunity to compete with other local schools this week. 

After some tremendous performances in the heat, with excellent teamwork on display, they 

managed to also qualify for the county competition. 

 

Please click on the link below to see the team: 
Broughton Primary School - Broughton Football Team 

 

Food Bank collection 

We will again be supporting Kettering Food Bank. Your contributions are needed for this excellent 

local charity. 

 

They need: 

• Breakfast: cereal, porridge, long life milk and long-life juice. 

• Lunch: tins of soup, ravioli, beans and macaroni cheese. Packets of pasta, rice and noodle meals. 

• Dinner: tins of meat and fish, rice, potatoes or pasta, with tins of vegetables. 

• Drinks: tea, coffee, squash, long-life juice and milk. 

• Puddings + Treats: tins of fruit, custard, rice pudding and jam. Biscuits, cereal bars and crisps. 

• Toiletries: shampoo, conditioner, shower gel, soap, toothpaste and toothbrushes. Deodorant, 

toilet rolls and sanitary items. 

• Cleaning Products: washing powder, washing up liquid, cloths and all-purpose cleaner. 

• Other: baby food, nappies, pet food, tin openers, pans and kettles. 

 

Please send donations into school next week. The Food Bank will collect on Thursday 19th October.  

Thank you! 
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Cup of Kindness  

This week’s winner is from Year 5: 

 

                                                          
 

Dates for the Months Ahead: 

October 

Monday 16th October   Whole School  Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 17th October - 9.15am New intake  School Tour (Full) 

Tuesday 17th October   Whole School  Parents’ Evening  

 

November 

Thursday 2nd November - 9.15am New intake  School Tour  

Thursday 2nd November - 9am Whole school  Online registration deadline for 

E-consent for flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 7th November  Whole School  Flu vaccinations (E-consent needed) 

Thursday 9th November   Whole School  School photos; individuals & siblings 

Thursday 16th November - 9.15am New intake  School Tour  

Tuesday 28th November - 9.15am New intake  School Tour  

 

December 

Wednesday 20th December  Whole School  Trip to Cinderella panto at Corby Cube 

TBC     Whole school  Christmas Dinner 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

October Half Term  Friday October 20th 3.15/20pm Tuesday 31st October  

Christmas Wednesday 20th December 2.00pm Thursday 4th January 2024 

February half term Friday 17th February 3.15/20pm 
2024 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd  June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 



 
Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Ferguson: g.ferguson@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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